
CLYDE TOWNSHIP 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

FOR FISCAL YEAR JULY 1, 2024 – JUNE 30, 2025 

 

The Clyde Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed township budget for fiscal 

year 2024-2025 on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Clyde Township Hall, 3350 Vincent 

Road, North Street, MI  48049. The Property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support 

the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.  Copies of the budget are available for 

public inspection at the Clyde Township Office, during regular business hours. 

This notice is posted in compliance with Public Act 43 of 1963 (2nd Ex. Sess.) MCL 141.412 

(Budget Hearing of Local Governments), Public Act 267 of 1976, MCL 21.72a (2)(3) as amended 

(Open Meetings Act) and the Americans With Disabilities Act (ADA). 

The Clyde Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to 

individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon 3 day notice to the Township Clerk in writing or 

by calling: 3350 Vincent Road, North Street, MI  48049. (810) 985-7258.  

 

Ernie Manoleas, Supervisor 

Published: June 11, 2024 by Township Clerk 

 


